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March 6, 2018 

Chairman Richard M. Campbell 
Utah Public Service Commission 
400 Heber M. Wells Bldg. 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 

Dear Chairman Campbell: 

The Division, the Committee, Questar, PacifiCorp and the UAE (the “Parties”) are members of 
the test year task force created by the Commission in Docket No. 04-035-42.  That task force is 
focused primarily on test year issues, but a related area currently under analysis by the task force 
involves the development, if appropriate, of rules, which may be different for different types of 
utilities, to specify the information and documents that a utility must file in connection with a 
general rate case. 

In order to provide the appropriate focus on that area, the Parties request that the Commission 
establish a subgroup of the task force with the specific responsibility to develop and propose 
rules for filing requirements.  We suggest that the Commission appoint Lowell Alt as Chairman 
of the subgroup and that the Commission direct the subgroup to provide a report of its proposals 
by December 15, 2005. 

Very truly yours, 

 
 
Edward A. Hunter    Barrie L. McKay 
Stoel Rives LLP    Questar Gas Company 
  For PacifiCorp 
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Michael Ginsberg    Reed Warnick 
Division of Public Utilities   Utah Committee of Consumer Services 
 
 
 
 
Gary Dodge 
UAE 
 


